
 

 

                                                                                                                                                              
     

 

 

                Henniker Road, Bolton BL3 3TP 

             Telephone: 01204 333595 

              Email: office@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk 

             Headteacher: Mr. M. D Thornley BSC (Hons) 

Friday 18th June 

RE: NEWSLETTER  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I hope you are well and have had a good week – we certainly have had a busy week at Heathfield. 

A busy sports week and lots of great learning happening across school to help ensure children can 

keep up with age related expectations after a turbulent year! 

SCOOT FIT 

The children (and staff!) really enjoyed Scoot Fit – the children were active throughout the session 

and developed their skills and scooting techniques, taking risks going over ramps and singing to 

their favourite tunes!  
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SPORTS DAY 

Children across school competed in Sports Day this week, taking part in a range of sporting 

challenges.  

 

 

I will add some Early Years pictures on next weeks Newsletter! 

PATH (PARENT AND TEACHERS of HEATHFIED) 

At the start of next academic year we are hoping we will be able to get the PATH 

group up and running again to arrange events and activities that bring the wider 

Heathfield Family back together. PATH help to raise funds for school so that we 

 

WE NEED YOU 



 

 

                                                                                                                                                              
     

can provide interesting and exciting activities for our children that our school budget would 

otherwise not allow us to do.   

As we relaunch, we are looking for other parent/carers to join the existing and committed 

members of PATH to help organise Heathfield community events. Could this be you? It is a great 

opportunity to get more involved in school life and make a difference to Heathfield children.  

Also, Fatima, our current PATH treasurer, is handing back her calculator after 3 years as her child 

is leaving Heathfield School at the end of the year. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT OVER 

THIS TIME.  We are looking for someone to take over. If you have basic understanding of accounts 

and feel you could take on this role, please do get in touch. 

Please email parents@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk to express interest any interest in being involved 

with PATH.  

YEAR 6 END OF YEAR EVENTS 

It is hard to believe we are approaching the end of the school year and for our Year 6 children this 

will mean the end of their time at Heathfield Primary School.  

It is important that we celebrate and acknowledge this moment in the children’s educational 

journey and we intend to do this as best we can in line with government guidelines.  

 Year 6 are going on a one day adventure activity day at the Anderton Centre on Thursday 

22nd July. (Polite reminder to parents/carers to continue to be making payments via 

ParentPay) 

 Leavers hoodies will be available to purchase – further details have gone out 

 Year 6 children are in the process of rehearsing and recording a leavers video – this will be 

sent to parents and watched by the school community  

 Children and teachers are creating a leavers book capturing memories of their time at 

Heathfield 

 Year 6 parents are invited to an informal outdoor leavers assembly on Wednesday 21st July 

at 1:30pm. There will be COVID controls and procedures in place to ensure a safe 

environment. There will be a maximum number of parents/carers per child allowed to 

attend.  Further details to follow.  

ONLINE UNIFORM SHOP 

A reminder that parents can purchase uniform from our online uniform shop. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=2539 

All you need to do is add things to your basket, make payment and items will be delivered to 

school and we will send them home with your child.  

All black trainers have now been added! 
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The link to the uniform shop is on our school website under ‘Parent Info’ as well 

Please see below the uniform expectations. Please note the change to the colour of the PE t-shirt. 

(Do not buy a new t-shirt especially but when you are due to replace, buy in line with below) 

As you know, we have the highest expectations for our children and so we will be checking 

carefully in September that children are meeting the Heathfield Gold Standard, in particular PE 

kits and ALL BACK TRAINERS  

RECEPTION TO YEAR 6 

 Grey/Black Trousers   

 Grey/Black Skirt or Pinafore 

 Jade Green polo Shirt  

 Purple Heathfield sweatshirt or cardigan 

 Black Shoes or All Black Trainers 
 
SEASONAL: 

 Purple Checked Dress  

 Grey/Black shorts 

 
NURSERY AND FIRST STEPS  
 

 Jade green polo shirt 

 Heathfield Purple sweatshirt.   

 Black tracksuit bottoms can be worn instead of trouser 
 
P.E. 

 Heathfield Green T-Shirt or Plain Green T-Shirt   

 Plain Black Shorts or plain black Tracksuit Bottoms      

 EYFS All Black Velcro trainers or Velcro pumps        

 KS1 & KS2 All black trainers          

 Heathfield Hoody /Heathfield jumper 
KEY DATES 

(All dates are subject to change and dependent on whether Risk Assessments at the time allow for 

certain things to go ahead, especially when external people are involved) 

Week beginning Monday 21st June Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Friday 25th June Cuppa T with Mr. T (I will send MSTeams link out next week)    

Friday 25th June KS1 and KS2 dance lesson led by professional dancer  

Week beginning 28th June Assessment Week   Monday 5th July and Tuesday 6th July Art Days 

Yours sincerely, Mr. M D Thornley    Headteacher 

 


